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2525 CUSTER RD, PLANO, TEXAS, 75075
TEL (972) 867-7884

AN INVITATION TO ATTEND THE SOUTH-CENTRAL CHINESE-SPEAKING FALL CONFERENCE IN PLANO, TEXAS
September 11, 2023
Dear Brothers:
Thank the Lord! An in-person Chinese-speaking Fall Conference will be held in Plano, Texas on October 20th-22th. We would like to extend an invitation to all the south-central area churches and individuals to participate in this gathering. We will be providing hand sanitizer & masks for the saints who need it. We kindly ask those who are not feeling well to refrain from attending in-person. We will provide a zoom meeting for them.
The conference will start at 8:00 pm on Friday, October 20th, and end at noon on the Lord’s Day, October 22th. The location will be at the meeting hall of the Church in Plano. There will be English translation during the meeting. Please encourage the saints in your locality, regardless of languages, to attend this conference.
During the conference, we will provide lunch and supper for all the attendees. Children service will be provided during the conference. Please self-arrange the breakfast and hospitality; If there is a special need for hospitality, please contact the two serving brothers listed below.
For the purpose of planning, please register the attendees (including children and young people) with the attached registration form before October 13th. Please direct all conference inquiries and information to
Yong Liu, 972-302-1704, yongliu1016@yahoo.com
or
Feng Liu, 214-235-8666, faith_liu@hotmail.com

May the Lord be with your spirit and please pray much for this conference.
Yours in Him
Brothers responsible for conference affairs
